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SCHOOL NEWS 

 
                 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the new academic year; since we welcomed the pupils back on Tuesday, they have all 
settled in remarkably well, displaying enthusiasm and a readiness to embrace the new learning challenges 
of this year.  
 
I would like to extend a warm welcome to all our new foundation families who have joined our school 
community. We are thrilled to have you on board and look forward to working closely with you to ensure a 
successful and fulfilling educational journey for your children. 
 
With the start of a new term, it is important to remind everyone about the correct uniform to be worn 
during the main school day and for PE days. This also includes wearing the appropriate shoes, socks, and 
accessories. Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to emphasise the importance of regular attendance. Attending 
school consistently not only allows our students to fully engage in their learning, but also fosters a sense of 
commitment and responsibility. It is through regular attendance that our children develop the necessary 
skills and knowledge to thrive academically and socially. I kindly request parents to prioritise their child's 
education by ensuring their punctuality and attendance.  
 
As you will have seen on your Class Dojo page, we are holding year group coffee mornings where they will 
be an opportunity to meet your child’s class teacher and receive information about the weekly routines. If 
you are unable to attend, the presentations will be shared via Class Dojo. 
 
As we progress through the year, I would like to thank you for your continued support and cooperation. If 
for any reason you have any question or queries, then please do not hesitate to contact myself either face-
to-face or via the school office.  
 
Warm regards, 

 

Mrs. Katherine Mann  
Headteacher 

 

Hughenden Primary School 

 
Working together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds 



Coffee Mornings  
 
The parent/ teacher coffee mornings will take place from 9.30am 
Monday 11th to Friday 15th September. Your child’s class teacher 
will be sharing information about the class routines and curriculum 
content. If you are unable to make them, the presentations will be 
available on your child’s Class Dojo page. 
 
Absences 
 
If your child is absent, please can you email attendance@hughendenprimary.co.uk with your child’s full 
name and school year with the reason why they are absent from school. If this can be done no later than 
9.30am, it really helps us account for all children. 
 
Music Tuition at Hughenden 
 

We work with a number of providers who deliver private music lessons to 
children throughout the school day.  We will be organising some taster 
assemblies in the Autumn Term for children to see what’s on offer.  
Children have the opportunity of learning guitar taught through Little 
Strummers, brass taught through The Bucks Music Trust and, piano and 
singing through Music Tutors 4 U.  Please look at our website for their 
contact details; Curriculum & Enrichment/Clubs.  

 
Extra – Curricular Term Dates 2023  
Please see our Clubs Timetable for the Autumn Term.  All the details of how to book can be found on our 
school website under Curriculum & Enrichment/Clubs.  
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School Uniform 
 
As noted in our uniform policy, parents can purchase non-branded uniform widely from local 
supermarkets.  For example, if KS2 children prefer to wear a cardigan, a plain navy cardigan is perfectly 
acceptable. 
 

 
 
 



Dolce  
Please see the attached letter regarding the phasing out of the direct debit payment option.  
From w/c 21st August 2023 ALL existing Direct Debit accounts will be cancelled and accounts will be set 
to ‘cash’.  
 
Future Ways to Pay 
Parents can make a payment online by logging on to their SG account and clicking [account] - [make a card 
payment] or by contacting customer care on 01942 707709 (option 1).  

 
 



Here is the complete list of Term Dates and inset days for the 2023/2024 term 
 

 



DIARY DATES 2023 
 

5th September 2023 Start of Autumn Term 

w/c 11th September 2023 Meet the Teacher Coffee Mornings, 9.15am 
Mon – Year 6 
Tue – Year 3 
Wed – Year 4 
Thu – Year 1 
Fri – Year 5 

18th September 2023 Foundation Coffee Morning, 9.15 

29th September 2023 PTA Quiz 

October 2023 Black History Month  

4th October 2023 Parents Phonics Workshop 

10th October 2023 World Mental Health Day 

11th October 2023 Open Classrooms 3.30-4pm 

12th October 2023 Open Day to prospective parents 9.30am 

w/c 16th October 2023 PTA Halloween Disco – date/details to be confirmed 

20th October 2023 INSET DAY 

6th November 2023 Remembrance Assembly 
 
Parents Evening – times to be confirmed 
(book on eSchools from 1/10/23) 

8th November 2023 Parents Evening – times to be confirmed 
(book on eSchools from 1/10/23) 

9th November 2023 Open Day to prospective parents, 9.30am 

10th November 2023 Diwali Mufti Day – PTA led 

w/c 13th November 2023 Anti-Bullying Week 

17th November 2023 Children in Need – more details to follow 

w/c 20th November 2023 Road Safety Week – more details to follow 

5th December 2023 KS1 Nativity – AM – times to be confirmed 

6th December 2023 KS1 Nativity – PM – times to be confirmed 

13th December 2023 School Fayre  

18th December 2023 PTA Disco – TBC + Mufti 

9th January 2024 Open Day to prospective parents, 9.30am 

24th -28th June 2024 Travelling Book Fayre 

29th June 2024 Village Day – rescheduled date from 2023 

 
 
 
 


